
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – July 7, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

      Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen received a letter from Mrs. Alex Albanese requesting the attachment for 

the previously mailed letter.  A new letter will be sent with the attachment. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed a request to waive interest and penalties on the Stewart property 

located on Easton Road.  The Selectmen discussed the amounts and liens involved both 

before and after Mr. Stewart’s passing.  MR. REID made a motion, seconded by MR. 

STRASSER to abate the 2006 interest and penalties.  The motion was approved 

unanimously. 

 

The Selectmen would like to acknowledge and thank John Wagner for the donation of a 

print depicting his barn with the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse in the background.  The print 

will hang in the Town Offices at the Crapo Building. 

 

The Selectmen approved the request by the North Country Chamber Players to use the 

Meetinghouse for rehearsals on July 8, 9 and 10 from 10:00 AM – 4:00 PM.   

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for a barn on property owned by Timothy 

Cisler on Birches Road. (Map 220, Lot, 1)  

 

MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to accept the minutes of June 30, 2008 seconded by 

MR. STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of June 16, 2008, seconded by MR. 

STRASSER. The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, July 14, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 

 


